
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 12, 2008 

 

 

 

TO:  Editor Arkansas Democrat-Gazette 

 

FROM: Darryl Little, Director 

 

SUBJECT: Legal Notice 

 

 

Please publish the enclosed legal notice in the May 14, 15 and 16, 2008 issues of the Arkansas 

Democrat-Gazette.  Please bill us in the usual manner. 

 

DL:ll 

 

Enclosures 

 

CC: Kathy Holt 

 Grace Ellen Rice 

 Arkansas State Library 

 U of A Library, Fayetteville 



Legal Notice 

 

State Plant Board Quarterly Meeting 

and 

Public Hearing 

 

 

The Arkansas State Plant Board will meet at 1:30 p.m., Tuesday, June 17, 2008 at the State 

Plant Board offices, #1 Natural Resources, Drive, Little Rock, AR.  

 

1. Public Hearings: 

 Public Hearing.   This public hearing will be for the purpose of considering proposed 

new Container and Containment Rules promulgated by the Environmental Protection 

Agency.   

 

Written comment on the rule will be accepted through June 13, 2008.  Please address all 

written comments to AR State Plant Board, P.O. Box 1069, Little Rock, AR 72203-1069 

Attn. Micheal Thompson.  Comments may be made in person during the hearing. 

 

These regulations can be viewed on the Plant Board’s web page at www.plantboard.org. 

 

2. Approval of Board meeting minutes 

 

3. Approval of pest control exam grades 

 

4. Standing Committee Reports 

 

5. Other business 

 

Board meetings are open to the public.  For further information concerning the meeting, contact 

Darryl Little, Director, at 501-225-1598. 

 

                                                                    

       Darryl Little, Director 

http://www.plantboard.org./

